
CITY OF FORT BRAGG 
Incorporated August 5, 1889 
416 N. Franklin St. 

Fort Bragg, CA 95437 
Phone: (707) 961-2823 
Fax: (707) 961-2802  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD 

Public Review 
The public comment period regarding the City’s Permanent Local Housing Allocation (PLHA) 5-
Year Plan opens on November 4, 2022 and will conclude on November 14, 2022 prior to review 
by City Council at their regularly scheduled meeting held on November 14, 2022 at 6:00 PM in 
Town Hall, located at 363 N Main Street. Residents are encouraged to submit comments by one 
of the following methods: 

By Mail: 
City of Fort Bragg 
ATT: PLHA Funding 
416 N Franklin Street, Fort Bragg, CA 95437 

By Email: 
jlemos@fortbragg.com 
Please include “PLHA Comments” in the subject line 

In Person: 
Prior to City Council meeting, public comments can be made directly to the Community 
Development Department counter located on the first floor in City Hall, located at 416 N 
Franklin Street in Fort Bragg, CA. 

Residents are also invited to provide comments during the November 14, 2022 City Council 
meeting. Participation instructions will be posted with the agenda. Additional accommodations 
are offered by request to the office of the City Clerk at 707-961-2694 or by emailing 
jlemos@fortbragg.com. 

To Review the Plan, click here: PLHA 5-Year Plan 
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